
Upcoming Events 

 
September 13~ 6th Grade 

Parent / Student  Meeting @ Sacred 

Heart Troy 

September 19~ Let’s Code It 

Afterschool Enrichment Program (p.4) 

September 20~Chess Afterschool 

Enrichment Starts (p. 4) 

September 17-21~ Standardize 

Testing Grades 3-8 

October 1~ NO SCHOOL/ 

Professional Developlment Day 

October 2-8 BOOK FAIR (p 3) 

Servers Schedule 
 

September 13   

   Cole Schoolfield and Brennan Rottger   

September 14 

   Josie Mullenschlader and Nora LaChance  

September 15 

4:30pmDaniel Alterson and Dominic Bono 

September 16 

7:00am    Payten Christ and Cade Fischer  

9:00am    Meghan Fowlie and Ben Fowlie  

11:00am  Carly and Clayton Givens   

September 17 

 Kennedy Hoff and Brett Hoff  

September 18 

 Madelyn Belt and Zach Von Bokel 

September 19 

 Ella Schultz and Michael Militello  

The Knight’s Tablet 

September 12, 2018 

 

“ Put on the armor of God and 
fight the good fight of faith.”     
                - St. Paul 

www.stpaulknights.org secretary@stpaulknights.org  636-978-1900, extension 2      Fax 636-978-1944 

From the Principal’s Desk 
principal@stpaulknights.org 

Good Afternoon, 

Next week grades 3-8 will be taking the 

ITBS test.  We will try to make it as stress 

free as possible.  I have listed some 

information that I hope will be helpful: 

 *Ask your child to take their time and 

 do the best that they can do on this 

 standardized test. 

 *Make sure that your child is well 

 rested 

 *A well balanced breakfast every 

 morning 

 *Please do not make appointments for 

 your child during the school day on 

 ITBS Testing  week. 

 *Arrive on time to school 

 *Pray for your child to be confident, 

 well rested and to perform to the best 

 of their abilities! 

THANK YOU & Have 

an AWESOME 

Week!! 

Mrs. Kaimann 



School News/Reminders 

Please pray for…. 

Those who are sick and 

those who have passed 

 
 
 
 
 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/  

Reminder: Fall FUNdraiser……. 
Orders and money are due: WEDNESDAY, SETEMBER 19, 2018.   

Product Pick Up will be: WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2018              et 

REGISTER your seller.  Go to:  www.mrfundraising.com/tef 

Under “SELLER REGISTRATION”  Your Group ID is : STPAUL  Write down your seller ID on 

the back of  the brochure to share with your customers.  You can email your friends and family 

directly from the website.  Every order placed online will support our school!  Online orders can be 

shipped directly to the customer’s home for a small fee OR shipped to school with NO shipping 

fees.  ALL CANDY WILL BE SENT TO SCHOOL ONLY.       

 For detailed information:  https://youtu.be/4E5 k9W2ytc 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/


 



 



 

Saint Rose 

Philippine Duchesne 

Congratulations to the following students who completed the 

Summer Libraries Rock  Reading Program at the St. Charles County 

Library!  

Magdalene Buerck,  August Mueller, Alexander Mullenschlader, 

Brynnley Wunderlich , Isabel Hembrock ,  Shane Schultz,  

Brody Miller,  Cassandra Vogelgesang, Elise Vomund, Josie 

Cornett, Tedy Militello, Miriam Mullenschlader, Rachel Ferranto, 

Mackenzie Gentemann,  Nathanel Neal,  Gianna Schultz,  

Claire Vogel, Michael Militello,  Ella Schultz, Nora LaChance ,  

Joslyn Mullenschlader, Sabrina Militello  

was a pioneer missionary of  the Society 

of  the Sacred Heart.  She came to St. 

Charles, Missouri, from France and 

founded the first free school west of  the 

Mississippi in September 1818.  Because 

of  her missionary spirit, the Society of  

the sacred Heart spead around the 

world!  

4th and 5th Grade 

learning about St. 

Rose Philippine 

Duchesne at 

Duschene High 

School  



 

Community News 

SLU Billikens Men’s Soccer Tickets are available 

in the school office FREE of  charge for Friday, 

September 21st  

************************************** 

Middle School Trivia Night at St. Joseph/

Josephville School, 1410 Josephville Rd., 

Wentzville, MO. on Fri., Sep. 28 for Grades 

5-8.  6pm-9pm.   Registration starts 

at 5:30pm.  $10.00 per student/8 students 

per table.  80’s Theme!    Door prizes!  Prize 

for best decorated table!  Preregister your 

child or a whole table 

at stjosephtrivia2018@gmail.com or by 

calling Tonia at 636-299-

7805.  Preregistration is recommended but 

not required.   

https://maps.google.com/?q=1410+Josephville+Rd.,+Wentzville,+MO&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=1410+Josephville+Rd.,+Wentzville,+MO&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:stjosephtrivia2018@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


